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34.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to propose some 
considerations for securing affordable groundwater monitoring services that 
will be beneficial for government departments such as the Department of 
Parks and Recreation. Given the importance of ensuring the safety and 
sustainability of our water resources, it is crucial to engage with companies 
that possess specific expertise in environmental consulting and water 
resource management.

To aid you in this endeavor, I have outlined several actionable steps that 
could facilitate the search for cost-effective options:

1. Request Quotes: It would be prudent to reach out to multiple groundwater 
monitoring companies to request detailed quotes. Comparing these quotes 
will provide a comprehensive overview of available pricing options and 
services.

2. Check Local Resources: You may find it beneficial to consult local 
environmental agencies or the California State Water Resources Control 
Board. They can offer recommendations on qualified and reputable 
companies within our area that specialize in groundwater monitoring.

3. Consider Nonprofits or Universities: Local universities or nonprofit 
organizations engaged in environmental studies may provide affordable 
monitoring services or collaborative opportunities for research. Partnering 
with these institutions can help reduce costs while enhancing community 
involvement.

4. Review Past Projects: When selecting a company, it is vital to consider 
their past projects, especially those involving municipal departments or similar 
organizations. Their experience will ensure they are accustomed to meeting 
specific needs and working within the constraints of government budgets.

5. Look for Grants: I suggest inquiring about any available grants for 
environmental monitoring services that could help subsidize costs. 
Leveraging such funding could make the project more economically feasible.

Your commitment to groundwater health and sustainability is greatly 
appreciated, and I hope these suggestions will assist in your pursuit of 
affordable monitoring solutions. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
Sincerely,
Monisha Parker
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